
      

 

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

        
    GRANT MELTON aced Hole #15 on 
11/20/22.  On 10/22/22 Grant had a double  
eagle (albatross) on Hole #12.  NICE!! 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
Pro Shop closes at 5:00 pm.  Please call for tee times.  Last cart out 
at 4:00 pm.   Carts must be returned to the lot  BEFORE DARK.   
12/03  John Lamar Memorial Golf Tourney 9:30-course opens at 2. 
12/11 HARTMANN’S CHRISTMAS OPEN-Capt Choice-Noon shotgun 
      To Benefit Dorchester Paws, $80 per player, sign up in pro shop. 
12/17 Jamie Quinn Golf Fundraiser 8:30 – course opens at 1:30 pm 
12/19  SOB Dinner at SCC 6:00 pm 
12/20  SOB Golf Outing -SCC – Noon shotgun – tee times available.  
12/24 Closing at 2:00 pm for Christmas Eve  
12/25 MERRY CHRISTMAS!  Clubhouse closed-course open to walk. 
12/31 & 1/01/23 – We will be open regular hours both days. 

 
MEMBER/EMPLOYEE  

CHRISTMAS DINNER/PARTY 
At the Candlelite Pavilion 

Monday, DEC 12th  6:00 pm – 9:00 pm 
Bring a covered dish or dessert to share. 

The Club will provide the meat. Cash bar available. 
All club members, employees and family are invited.  

Bray will review 2022 and name the  
Overall & Senior Golfers of the Year.  

Bring your family and enjoy great food, DJ Music, and 
a visit from Santa J HO HO HO ! 

RSVP # attending & side dish by calling the pro shop.   
 

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 
FREE Shag Lessons on Wednesday nights at 6:30 

Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 
Music by DJ Wendell Nolan; Cash bar available;  

Snackbar open to order food. 
 

CELEBRATE NEW YEARS EVE 
WITH THE EAST COAST PARTY BAND 

            DECEMBER 31 AT 6:00 PM  UNDER THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 
DJ WENDELL NOLAN 6 – 8 PM     BAND 8 PM TIL MIDNIGHT 

Dinner starts at 6:30 pm / open bar / champagne toast at midnight 
Filet / potato casserole / steamed vegetables / wedge salad 

Reserved table of 8 for $800.00 ~ Only 25 reserved tables available. 
Single tickets $100 per person. 

Call Trae Ray 843-696-0955 for reservations. 
Tickets must be paid in full when reserving.  

 

 

FROM THE OFFICE-  

 
Congratulations to Aubrey Merryman, club member and Pinewood 
senior, for winning the Charleston Ladies City Am in November 2022. 
Aubrey is also our 3 time Ladies Club Champion and she has recently 
signed  with the North Greenville University Women’s Golf program.  
 
Bray has done a fantastic job filling our pro shop with all kinds of golf 
merchandise.  Keep us in mind when shopping for the golfer on your 
list.   Now is a great time to use your loyalty points to receive further 
discounts as the points no longer expire.  For a full list of ways to 
redeem your points check out our website.  We also sell gift 
certificates perfect for anyone to enjoy.  For certificates purchased in 
the amount of $100 or more you receive a free round of golf pass 
(per $100 bought) for one person.  Do you have a friend thinking 
about joining?  You receive a $100 account credit for each new golf 
member you refer.  
 
I’m looking forward to our Christmas party on December 12th and 
hope to see you and your family then.  Thank you all for your support 
and friendship. 
 
Enjoy your family CHRISTMAS gathering and Happy New Year!!    
We truly are so blessed!   J  Suzanne 
 

 

 



 
  
           
 

 
 

                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
                                                                                                            

FREE GHIN Handicap trial membership  
for December! 

Contact Bray or Suzanne to be added to the 
system – no charge unless you remain active for 
2023.  The $30.00 annual handicap fee for 2023 
will be billed to your membership account in 
January (no charge for juniors 18 and under).   If 
you do not wish to continue your GHIN handicap 
membership send a written notice to the office by 
March 1, 2023, to avoid the $30 fee. 

Pay your account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 

$50 WINNER 
MR. & MRS. GEORGE RABON 

 

BRAY’S BOGEYS- 
    We finally have a match play 
champion!   Congratulations to  
D McCollum on beating Jeff Traylor 
on the third hole of sudden death. 
It's great to see such a close final 
match between two strong players.  
The annual Summerville Cup match 
with Pine Forest will be in February 
this year - priority on the team will be 
given to members in good standing 
who played last year then followed by 
Player of the Year Points from  2022.     

I'm looking forward as always to 
our Christmas Party. This is where I 
will do our Annual Tournament 
Review and unveil our Players of the 
Year.  

As mentioned a few newsletters back, 
I will soon be able to fit for drivers 
and woods.  Hopefully by January all 
the new stuff should be ready to go. 
We also have opened an account with 
Founders Club to be able to offer 
affordable whole sets of men’s, 
women’s and junior clubs.   
 

I hope everyone had a 
great Thanksgiving and also wish 
everyone a Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year! 
Bray	

	

CELEBRATING 50 YEARS OF THE “CHICK” 
In preparation for our 50th “Chick” Miler 
Invitational in May 2023 we are compiling a 
collage of the past “Chick” Miler hats, towels, 
volunteer tee-shirts, and photos from the past 
49 tournaments. PLEASE SEND US 
PICTURES of any “Chick” Miler items you may 
have to be included in the collage to: 
                  sblanton@knology.net 
 

 
11/03/22 Archie O’Neal eagled #1 – he 
chipped in with an 8 iron. 

   2022 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 
Mon, Dec 5, at RiverTowne, 10:00 am 

The $40 tournament fee is due at sign up. 
A USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
Our players must be members of Summerville C C. 
Men’s Interclub team shirt-$25-available in pro shop  

 
Many thanks to Bob Sideikas and Allan Sharkey for their 
help in organizing the team in 2022 and to all the players 

who played and represented SCC. 


